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Welcome to Woodstock Elementary

August 25, 2021

Welcome to the 2021-2022 School Year at Woodstock Elementary!  As I write this letter, we are still receiving

updated information and guidance as we plan for a new school year.  With the federal, state, and local response

to our current pandemic, we are working hard to still make this year, not only safe, but a meaningful one for our

students and families.

For those of you who were able to attend our most recent Community Conversation, I appreciate the questions,

comments, suggestions, and offers to help.  We hope to provide ongoing updates as we learn more in the

coming weeks and we look forward to engaging in continued dialogue.

With all of that said, I know that our school community is a resilient one.  Together, we are making our way

through one of the most challenging times we will face as a collective community.  I believe our resiliency will

continue to shine this school year.

As you look through this packet, please be sure to review the information and paperwork.  There are some

important documents, including one that should be returned to help support the safe arrival and dismissal of

your child.  Also, you should find a “School and Family and Communication Tools” document with resources for

staying connected throughout the school year.

We are excited for the opportunity to work with your child and your family this year.  Regardless of the

challenges ahead, our values of Compassion, Curiosity, Integrity, and Perseverance will remain as the guiding

light, as well as our foundation, for this year.

Thank you for being a part of the Woodstock School Community!

With Woodstock Pride,

Seth Johnson, Principal Sarah Waltrip, Assistant Principal
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欢迎来到伍德斯道克小学

2021年8月25日

欢迎来到伍德斯道克小学2021-22新学年! 在我写这封信的此刻，也是我们安排新学年同时，我们仍随时
收到新的信息更新和指导。随着联邦、州和地方政府对当前疫情的应对，我们正努力让我们的学生和家

长在这个学年不仅安全，而且有意义。

对于参与最近一次社区对谈的家长们，我感谢你的问题、评论、建议和提供协助。在接下来几周，我们希

望在了解更多信息后持续提供更新，我们期待继续进行对话。

总而言之，我知道我们的学校是一个适应性强的社区。在一起，面临最具挑战的时期，我们社区集体将共

同度过。我相信适应性强的我们，将在这学年继续闪耀。

当你看到这份包裹，请务必查看里面的信息和文件。里面有些重要文件，包含一份需要交回，以帮助支持

孩子抵校和离校安全的文件。此外，你可以看到一份“学校和家庭沟通指引”，内容为和学校保持沟通的资
源。

我们很高兴今年有机会和你的孩子和你的家人一起合作。无论未来面临何种挑战，我们的价值观－同情

心、好奇心、正直和毅力-这同时是我们的基石，将继续作为今年的指引明灯。

感谢你为伍德斯道克小学社区的一员!

带着伍德斯道克的自豪

校长 Seth Johnson 副校长 Sarah Waltrip
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